
 

 

  



  



 

 

 

 

  

 

  
Important Please Note 

Summer Fayre – 23rd June 

Y6 Goblin Car Race Day – 26th June 

Year 3 Sports Day – 27th June 

Year 4 – Rampion/I360 Trip – 27th, 28th & 30th 

June 

Bag2School collection – 29th June 

Homework 

Please Click here for information and guidance 
regarding your child’s homework. 
 

consequences of missing important 
communications. 
We hope the very clear links and organisation 
below will ensure you are able to find any 
school communication quickly and easily. 
 
You may find the current and all previous 
newsletters for this academic year for 
reference on our website – 
Chesswood Junior School - Latest 
Correspondence  
 
Newsletter from previous academic years may 
be found at –  
Chesswood Junior School - Previous 
Academic Year Newsletters 
 
You may find all current term correspondence 
for the whole school –  
Chesswood Junior School - Current Academic 
Year Correspondence  
 
Current and previous correspondence for 
specific year groups 
Year 3 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 3 
Year 4 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 4 
Year 5 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 5 
Year 6 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 6 
Assembly information - click here 
 

CHESSWOOD 

JUNIOR SCHOOL News
Published – 16/06/2023 

Do you have a concern? 

We hope you and your child have a great 

school experience. However, if you hold a 

concern about an experience at Chesswood 

Junior School, please share it with us. We 

always try to provide the best school 

experience we can for all members of the 

school community and we are interested to 

know where we can make improvements, 

small or large. Please use this email to share 

a concern: concern@chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk We will always respond within 5 

working days and often much quicker than 

that. You may also tag specific individual 

professionals but we would ask that the 

concern@ email address is always used to 

ensure senior leaders are kept well informed 

of experiences for children and families.  

Keeping up to speed 

We are very aware, both professionally and 

personally, how hard it is to keep up with 

communications from school and from 

everywhere else for that matter. Nobody has 

the time to search for letters they think they 

might have missed and my experience 

understandable parent anxiety of the  

 

 

Weekly Attendance 

Bright Sparks – Turn up, Turn up on Time, Turn 

up Ready for Action! 

The following classes have won the year group 

attendance trophies for Week beginning 5th 

June. Well done!!  

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

3HC 
98% 

   4LH 
95% 

5HM 
99% 

6NS  
98% 

 

https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Homework&pid=1369
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+3&pid=1386
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+4&pid=1387
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+5&pid=1388
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+6&pid=1389
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=People%2C+places+and+events+Assemblies&pid=1450
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
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  Chesswood Calendar 19th June 2023 –14th July 2023 

 



5 
 
 

 

 

 



6 
 
 

 

 

  



7 
 
  



8 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

MS fundraiser 

Our school Governor Beth Liassides has 

signed up for The May 50K and will be 

100km this May to raise funds for research 

into multiple sclerosis and create better 

access to treatments.  

 

3 out of 4 people affected by MS are 

female and 10 people are diagnosed every 

week. It strikes young people in the prime 

of their lives.  

 

Right now, there are over 130,000 people 

in Britain living with MS and there is no 

cure. 

 

If you can make a donation, no matter how 

small, you can sponsor me, here: 

https://www.themay50k.co.uk/fundraisers/

bethliassides  

 

Your donation will support the work of the 

MS International Federation and the UK 

MS Society, fund research into MS to 

develop better treatments, provide access 

to those treatments and find a cure for this 

cruel disease. 

MOD Wrap Around Childcare 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/childcare-for-

service-children 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 
The next Bag2School collection is being 
held on Thursday 29th June.   Please bring 
any unwanted clothing, bags, accessories 
(see their website for full details) into the 
school office during the week commencing 
26th June.    All funds raised will go towards 
developing our outdoor play areas. 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 20th & Friday 21st July 

Please note that on the last two days of the 

summer term pupils will be able to wear 

their own clothes to school in return for 

donations of clean and outgrown branded 

uniform, along with PE kits, trousers and 

skirts. Please note that we do not need any 

shirts/blouses at this time. We thank you for 

your support with this. 

Out of school – pupil events  

On Sunday 18th June between 12 – 8pm 

Otto from class 3HC will be taking part in 

this local event. Please see leaflet below 

for more detailed information. 

 

https://www.themay50k.co.uk/fundraisers/bethliassides
https://www.themay50k.co.uk/fundraisers/bethliassides
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/childcare-for-service-#children
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/childcare-for-service-#children
https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect
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 Summer Fayre Cake Donation  

 
We are having a cake stall and would 

appreciate your donations of cakes or 

biscuits, large or small, to sell at the fayre. 

Please bring in your cakes to the Staff 

Room on the morning of the fayre. 

 

 

 

 

 

Back to the Future 
Performance  
 
Thank you to all children who have 
been attending rehearsals. Our first 
performance of Back to the Future 
2023 opens in just 3 
weeks!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
Please note rehearsals next week 
finish at 4:30. 
More information to follow via 
Bromcom. 
 
Tickets will be on sale in the week 
beginning the 19th June and 
information regarding how to 
purchase tickets will be sent out to 
all families soon. 
 
Performance dates are: 
 
Friday 7th July at 4pm 
Monday 10th July at 6pm 
Wednesday 12th July at 4pm 
 
The cast will also perform to the 
school during the day on Friday 7th 
July and Tuesday 11th July. 
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Y4 Sports Day Results  

Another sunny morning for the Sports Day 

this time for the pupils in Y4. The Houses all 

competed to get their hands on the trophy 

taking part in their different challenges.   

In the section of mini-teams it was Team A 

from Epping who amassed the most points 

during their 8 events – congratulations to 

Felix, Holly, Mia and Victor for scoring so 

many points!  

After all the events the finals standing were:  

1st – Ashdown (1133), 2nd – Epping (1046), 

3rd – Kielder (1014), 4th – Sherwood (1007). 

Sports Days Information   

Sports Days will be starting after half term 

which each year group having their own 

dedicated morning to demonstrate their PE 

skills from things they have worked on during 

the year. Each event will start around 9.15am 

first event will be by 9.30am and will last until 

approximately 11am. Spectators are more 

than welcome to attend, entrance via the 

Ladydell Road entrance and must stay on the 

path along the side of the field.  

Sports Days  

Sports Days will be starting after half term 

which each year group having their own 

dedicated morning to demonstrate their PE 

skills from things they have worked on during 

the year. Each event will start around 9.15am 

first event will be by 9.30am and will last until 

approximately 11am. Spectators are more 

than welcome to attend, entrance via the 

Ladydell Road entrance and must stay on the 

path along the side of the field. Please see 

information on the next page regarding 

safeguarding information for spectators. 

Upcoming Events:  

• Wednesday 21st June – The Legacy 

Games (Athletics – all year groups, 

Handball Y5, Cricket Y5/6)  

• Tuesday 27th – Y3 Sports Day  

• Tuesday 4th July – Y5 Sports Day  

 

PE and School Sports Parent Survey  

Please could you spare a few minutes to 

complete this short survey about PE at 

Chesswood  

https://forms.office.com/e/3BrMg0gj41 

 

 

 

Sports News 

https://forms.office.com/e/3BrMg0gj41
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Out of School achievements 

This week Thedini has been continuing on 

her badminton journey as she retained the 

U11 Girls Sussex County Badminton title at 

Haywards Heath last Sunday. She was 

undefeated in the 12 matches she played.  
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Wider curriculum learning 

This is what has been happening this week at 

school. 

Year 3 

 

Year 4  
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EAL lunch club photos  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 
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Local Community Support Information 
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Community Events 
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External Clubs Information 
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